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On October 12, Regional Chairman of Family Federation North America, Dr. Ki Hoon Kim invited five 

second-generation Japanese Cheon Il Guk missionaries to America to help welcome True Mother at the 

Peace Starts with Me Rally on November 12 with deep gratitude and sincerity. 

 

Dr. Kim personally invited the missionaries to a Japanese restaurant for dinner when they arrived in 

America. While they enjoyed their meals, he explained the significance of working toward the rally and 

bringing peace to the world through the revival of Christian churches. Dr. Kim said, "As American 

Unificationists, we need to know that our mission is to revive the Christian churches and work hard 

toward that. True Parents invested many years to build the American Movement. As missionaries, you 

need to live for the sake of others and be present as God and True Parents' representatives in the face of 

Christian ministries. You can inspire American Unificationists through your dedication and love." 

 

The missionaries were invited to seven Christian churches in Brooklyn, New York, where they 

experienced heartfelt welcomes, beautiful fellowship, passionate music and sincere hearts with high 

spirits.  

 


